
Mrs. Arax Gimirjanian 
105 Arden Street 
New York, New York 10040 

Dear Mrs. Gimirjanian : 

February 4, 1977 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donat i on of 

$10.00 , which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Cathedral in 

lieu of flowers for the late Mr. larry Tatosian. 

me 

Yours sincerely , 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


